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					Friday, April 27, 2018
Villa Ragusa, Downtown Campbell

REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!









			


	
2018 Keynote Speaker

Dr. Colleen Friend - Director, Cal State LA Child Abuse and Family Violence Institute

"Understanding Interviewing from the Victim's Point of View - Helping Child Abuse Victims Make Sense of their Experiences"

This presentation will address why victims may not initially disclose traumatic experiences, may not give a full account, or why the details may not emerge in a linear style. As interviewers and professional helpers, we need to understand how trauma impacts memory and how we can adjust our interventions to facilitate healing and obtain whatever disclosure may be available.
 









		Other Program Highlights:
1. Plenary Session: Assessing and Treating Juveniles with Sexual Behavior Problems
1. The Family Court Conundrum
1. Medical Red Flags of Child Physical and Sexual Abuse in Young Children
1. Cultural Humility: A Lifelong Perspective
1. The Impact of Domestic Violence on Children






		REGISTER ONLINE NOW!






		Nominations due March 1st!
 
Child Protector of the Year Award
 
The 2018 Child Protector of the Year Award will honor a 
Medical Professional!
Nominate a Medical Professional who has shown exemplary service in the protection of children in Santa Clara County. The nominee will have a demonstrated track record of being a role model of professionalism with a focus on protecting children from abuse and neglect; for treating everyone with dignity and respect that they come in contact with in the course of their work; and for "going the extra mile" in being responsive to children and their families. PLEASE NOTE that Dr. Catherine Albin is the recipient of this year's Angel Award, so please nominate another deserving medical professional for the Child Protector of the Year Award. Nominations need to be in the form of a written email stating the full name of the nominee and the reason the person is being nominated for the award. Email your nomination to the Child Abuse Prevention Council Coordinator, Becky Manchester Aidlberg, at hrbecky@icloud.com.  The deadline for nominations is March 1, 2018. The recipient will be honored at the Symposium on April 27, 2018.






			Please forward this email to your networks!

Questions about the event or registration options?
Email the CAPC Coordinator at cacscc.org@gmail.com.

To download the program or learn more about the event,
visit the CAPC Symposium website page by clicking here.
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